
 

 

 

 

 
August 10, 2021 
 
DEAR PROPERTY OWNER/OCCUPANT IN THE BROOKLYN CREEK AREA: 

 
Brooklyn Creek Watershed Society (BCWS) recently received a grant from the Pacific 
Salmon Foundation to conduct a salmon habitat assessment of Brooklyn Creek.  BCWS 
has asked Current Environmental Ltd, a local biological consulting firm, to conduct the 
survey.   
 
As a property owner or occupant of property adjacent to Brooklyn Creek, we’d like to 
inform you the assessment will be conducted sometime this month.  Work is expected to 
include the following tasks: 
 

 A small team of Qualified Environmental Professionals will walk the creek to 
collect measurements and photos.  
 

 As much as possible the team will access the creek from public property but will 
be required to pass through some pieces of private property.  
 

 The team will only be present in a portion of the creek for up to an hour before 
moving on. 

 
The purpose of this study is to identify salmon habitat deficiencies and make 
recommendations to improve habitat quality to increase the productivity of native salmon 
species.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you prefer we do not access your property as part 
of this survey, or if you are aware of any existing impacts or issues with your part of the 
creek of which you think we should be aware. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns feel free to contact the project consultant at 
Current Environmental (250) 871-1944 or kate.oneill@currentenv.ca Please include your 
name and address in your communications.   
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Brooklyn Creek Watershed Society  
http://brooklyncreek.ca  

mailto:kate.oneill@currentenv.ca
http://brooklyncreek.ca/

